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Morris Briglio

The Mortgage Advantage Financial Services Ltd
Dear Morris,

On behalf of Genworth Financial Canada, | am pleased to congratulate you on
being recognized as one of CMP’s Top 50 Brokers.

The role of the mortgage professional has become increasingly important in
Canada over the past few years. For many Canadian consumers, making the
decision to buy a home is one of the most important decisions of their lives.
Mortgage professionals help facilitate that journey for many through the delivery
of quality advice, education, and mortgage options.

As a result of your hard work and dedication to the industry, this achievement
also provides you with the exclusive opportunity to market yourself as one of the
best in Canada to both existing clients and future prospects. The CMP Top 50
Brokers helps raise the bar for all mortgage professionals, and increase the
profile of mortgage brokers with more Canadians.

Genworth Financial Canada is proud to support all mortgage professionals in
Canada, and we consider ourselves to be a valued partner in your business.
We are committed to helping you achieve continued success by providing you
with services and options that assist your customers in making responsible
homeownership decisions.

Congratulations on being part of this year's CMP Top 50 Brokers in Canada.

Sincerely,

™

Peter M. Vukanovich Debbie McPherson
President & CEO SVP, Sales & Marketing



